Weyerhaeuser Red River Mill
4537 Hwy 480, Campti, LA 71411

June 6, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I extend this letter of recommendation to any organization
that is considering using Craig Price d/b/a Southern Safety Shield for their services.

Mr. Price was contracted by the Red River Mill to provide our 2006 Emergency
Response Team initial and refresher for Hazmat, Fire, Rescue, and Incident Commander
Training.

Based on his performance, I must say that our mill management and response teams were
very impressed with the level of competency, expertise, and professionalism that was
exhibited by Mr. Price. We also made several changes to our equipment and procedures
based on Mr. Price’s recommendations.

At first [ was hesitant to change vendors because our mill had been using another
company for past 25 years. Today, I am much more confident that our mill is better
prepared to respond to any type of emergency situation because the efforts of Southern
Safety Shield.

Sincerely,

Gﬁeﬁ}ey eﬁ ﬁi&/fgﬁ

Jeffrey D. Bishop, MPH, NREMT
Safety Director
Rad. Rixer Madl,



